

NOTIFICATION

Subject: Admission for 2022-23 academic session for UG/PG and other courses

I am directed to notify for information of all concerned that on completion of the formal admission process, no admission to any programme will be allowed by the Admission Coordination Cell and any Bhavana/Department/Centre etc, without approval of the competent authority.

Memo No. VBACC/282/2022-23

Date: 27/09/2022

Coordinator
Admission Coordination Cell
Visva-Bharati

Copy to:

- 1. Principals, Directors and Heads of all Bhavanas/Vibhagas/Departments/Centres etc.
- 2. All Heads of Administrative Departments/Offices
- 3. Deputy Registrar & C.S. to Vice-Chancellor
- 4. P.A. to Registrar
- 5. University Webmaster: To upload it in the University website.